Information on the whereabouts of this cool little critter, the Northern Prairie Skink (Eumeces
septentrionalis), an endangered species found in southwestern Manitoba. This rare reptile, Manitoba’s
only lizard, grows to a length of only 15 cm. Its known hideouts include native grasslands and meadows
where soils are very sandy.

If you find a skink please contact us at the phone numbers or email address below. Please don’t capture any
live skinks, just let us know exactly where you saw them. Researchers from Brandon University and
Manitoba Conservation will use this information to help protect skinks and their habitat.

Report a skink sighting to: Manitoba Conservation, Brandon District (204) 726-6441, Dr. James Duncan,
Manitoba Conservation (204) 945-7465, Dr. Pamela Rutherford, Brandon University (204) 727-9607, or
email nnz@mts.net. For more information visit www.naturenorth.com.

Your reward is the warm feeling you get when you help
conserve Manitoba'’s natural heritage. Thank-you!

SOS - Save Our Skinks! www.naturenorth.com/Skink/SOS.html
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